
Galax City Electoral Board 
   June 11, 2021, 2:00 pm 

. 
The Electoral Board met in the Registrar’s Office to complete the Abstract part of 

the June 8 Democratic Party Primary Election Canvas with David Phipps, Registrar. C.C. 
Kurtz called the meeting to order at 2:00 pm with Sylvia Richardson and Melba Knox 
present. Also present were Peggy Chappell Chief from CAP Precinct and Janis Kurtz in 
order to process the last  legal Absentee Ballot. 

The last ballot was counted and recorded in the VA State records. The Board 
finished the Abstracts with signatures and Galax City Official Seals. 

Meeting adjourned 2:20 pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Melba Knox, Secretary 


